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To all Town of Medfield Benefit Eligible Associates:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Additional Dental Plan Option:
We are pleased to announce that the Town of Medfield will now offer a second option in Dental Insurance.  We are excited to offer the Delta Dental PPO Plus Premier plan at a highly competitive monthly premium.  
· We have also negotiated a lower deductible $25/$75 versus the standard $50/$150.  
· This plan offers a  NATIONAL Network of Dentists as opposed to the Massachusetts based Premier Network
In addition, we will continue to offer our current Premier Network Table Plan, but at a REDUCED PREMIUM RATE!  
· Currently, our Premier Network Table Plan monthly premium is $32/Individual or $79/Family.  
· Effective 9/1/18, this monthly premium will be reduced to $30.08/Individual or $74.26/ Family.  
· If you plan to continue with this dental plan, there is nothing you need to do to start enjoying this 6% premium savings.
Open Enrollment:
To allow for enough time to make an informed decision in regard to your Dental Insurance, we will be accepting Dental applications through July 13th.  The effective date for insurance will be 9/1/2018.  In addition we will have a representative from Delta visit to answer any questions you may have.  She will be available at the Town Hall Meeting Room on the following dates/times.
· JUNE 6    2:30pm to 4:30pm 
· JUNE 26  11am-2pm 
What you need to do:
· If you have Dental insurance with the Town of Medfield and do nothing at all, you will see a 6% reduction in your premiums effective 9/1/2018

· If you want to make a change to your current Delta plan with us or enroll for the first time, please send Kathy VandenBoom an email requesting an enrollment form. kvandenboom@email.medfield.net
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